

## Clyde-Savannah Central School District

DISTRICT OFFICE 215 Glasgow Street Clyde, NY 14433 Phone (315) 923-7747 Fax (315) 923-2560 George W. Batterson, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

June 20, 2000

Kevin Bragg, President Chrisanntha Construction Company PO Box 165 Gorham, NY 14461

Dear Kevin,

During the 1999-2000 school year, I had an opportunity to work with Patrick Crowe on several construction projects that resulted from damage that our district incurred during the Labor Day windstorm. I was so pleased by the work that Pat did overseeing these projects that I wanted to write you a thank-you letter.

Pat conducted himself in a very professional manner. He not only represented the Chrisanntha Construction Company very well, but more importantly to me, he kept the best interests of the children of our school district first in his heart as he assisted us during this difficult time.

I want you to know that, as Superintendent of Schools at Clyde-Savannah, I greatly appreciate the efforts of Chrisanntha Construction Company and Pat Crowe to help us. Please thank Pat on behalf of our employees and students for a job well done.

Sincerely yours,

George Batterson, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

GB:jr